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From Tuesday 12 September 2017, Allen Street will be temporarily closed in both directions on the 
eastern side of Nudgee Road to install and test a new gas pipe on Nudgee Road. 

The road closure will remain in place for approximately two weeks. 

Detour signs will be in place to help motorists navigate through the area during the closure.  

Work will involve the use of excavators, trucks and vacuum excavators to excavate a large section of the 
road, and install and test a new gas pipe beneath Nudgee Road.  

Pedestrian and driveway access will be maintained at all times. 

In the event of wet weather or unforeseen circumstances, this activity may be extended. 

Thank you for your ongoing patience and support during this important work. 

September 2017 
Temporary closure of Allen Street – East of Nudgee Road 

More information 

For more information regarding planned construction activities, please contact the team on 1800 084 383 
or email info@ksdupgrade.com.au  
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        Alternate access 

mailto:info@ksdupgrade.com.au

